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Bulletin - Junior Pink Safety Vests 
 
Audience: All Members, Club Committees and Club Presidents 
Date:  Wednesday 17th August 2022 
Contact: Tom Simpson  
Phone:   4353 0299 
Email:   office@slscc.com.au 

This Bulletin relates the new Junior Vests being released for season 2022/23. As previously communicated in 
Circular 1522 – Pre - Season Orders the Junior Pink Safety Vests have had a sponsor change and therefore a 
new pink vest must be worn at all Surf Life Saving Central Coast Events.  

Surf Life Saving Central Coast Branch is pleased to advise that all returning nippers will receive one 
replacement vest free of charge.  This means that for retuning nippers clubs will not be invoiced for one pink 
rash vest per returning nipper.  New nippers for 2022/23 season will be required to be invoiced for to clubs. 

This is a one time subsidy only which is available on orders placed before the start of the season. 

Ordering Process 

Clubs are now able to add their Junior Safety Vest orders for the 2022/23 season into the Pre season Uniform 
order form. To determine the quantity each club requires – total retuning nippers + expected new nippers.  

SLSCC will determine the number of returning nippers from a Surfguard report and will only invoice for new 
members orders. 

Pre Season Uniform Order Form 

New season uniform purchases 

All existing junior pink safety vests should not be sold in any capacity for the coming 2022/23 season.  

Surf Sports impact 

As all retuning nippers will be supplied with a new safety it will be compulsory that all competitors wear the 
new pink safety vest. 
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